Town of Becket
Energy Committee Minutes
July 15,2014

In attendance: Committee members Alvin Blake, Cathy Defoe, Katherine Hoak, Robert Gross, Garth Klimchuk
and Ex-Officio members Ed Gibson, Chris Bouchard and Dan Parnell.

Meeting was called to order at 10:05 PM by Cathy Defoe, Chairperson.

Robert made a motion to approve June meeting minutes and Katherine seconded the motion and it passed
unanimously.

Short term goals;
There were no updates to the committee’s website
Ed Gibson reviewed available grants and applicability for potential town projects
We reviewed the 6/21 Energy information meeting and made the following;
- All attendees will be entered into a spreadsheet
- We will send an email thank you and questionnaire prior to next meeting
- Some attendees have had home energy audits and were very pleased
- It was agreed to host another information session in the fall, probably in October

- Garth will call the Camps, Bob will contact Jacobs Pillow, Katherine will contact Kushi to determine
their interest in the above

Ed agreed to contact Precision Decisions to determine if they would evaluate town sites for potential solar arrays

The Hampton Council of Governments has not responded to request for onsite meeting to review potential town
solar array sites.

.Long Term goals

Information regarding current year town energy usage is in process into will be discussed at next meeting,
The Green Community initiatives will be reviewed in the Spring.

The Committee set the date for the next meeting for August 21st, 2014 at 6 PM at the Becket Town Hall.
Robert made a motion to adjourn. Katherine seconded the motion and passed unanimously.

Meeting was adjowned at 11:05 AM

Minutes respectfully submitted,

Al Blake, Secretary
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